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Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

 

 

  

 

  

 

His Excellency, 

Mr. Worawoot Pongprapapant, 

Ambassador of the Kingdom of Thailand to Tehran 

 

 

Excellency, 

 
I hereby would like to sincerely congratulate you, the parliament and people of the Kingdom of 

Thailand on the occasion of the auspicious Day of 5th December which marks the National Day of 

Thailand. I also seize this great opportunity to felicitate the Birthday Anniversary of His Majesty 

King Bhumibol Adulyadej. 

 

Parliament of Thailand is considered as a very important member of the Asian Parliamentary 

Assembly. Members of the APA Group of Thailand actively participate in the APA meetings and 

have fruitful engagement in the deliberations. 

 

Unfortunately, just like every other international and parliamentary organization, Asian 

Parliamentary Assembly has been deprived of regular holding of its in-person meetings due to lethal 

corona virus outbreak and its subsequent health restrictions. I hope with widespread cooperation 

and unreserved efforts under way across the world, we shall witness containment of this deadly 

global pandemic and get back to normalcy very soon.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 
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